
Saying its cold outside is an understatement!!  What a wild and crazy winter 
this has been!!! 
 

Our meeting was held via Zoom on January 11.  6 members were in 
attendance.  Considering we are 19 strong, I was hoping for a few more 
people.   
 

Coti reports that the treasury holds $971.06. 
Dues are due, and checks should be mailed to Coti Voegtler at 7815 Olde 
Eight Road, Hudson OHIO 44236.  Make your check out to Cotton Candy 
Quilt Guild. The amount is $25. 
 

Our next Brushwood date is February 19.  We will have our February meeting 
there.  Lucy will set up Zoom for those who  cannot attend in person.  The 
meeting time will be announced at a  later date. 
 

Here are the dates for 2022: 
February 19- 7TH HEXI BLOCK DUE 

March 12 &13- MYSTERY QUILT DUE  
October 22 & 23 

November 19 

 

https://trailsidelodgingohio.com This is the link to the place 

that Lynn booked.  It looks very nice and is not expensive at all.  Take a look if 
you would like to join a few others there. 
 
 
 
 

Please book your hotel reservations for retreat at Somewhere 
Sewing.  Everyone be sure to read Eve's email.  She has booked already and 
has all the information in there.   
Thanks Eve!!! 
 

Also please be sure to read the NEORQC newsletter which mentions Lucy 
and her new venture!!  Good job, Lucy!!!! 
  

Those of you doing UFO, for February it's #5.  Lucy and Kathy had their #1's 
done for January. 
Lucy was the only participant for Show and tell.   Good job, Lucy!! 
 

If there are any questions about this information, please email me.   
 

Everyone take care and stay warm!!  Be safe if you have to go out!! 
 

https://trailsidelodgingohio.com/


Happy quilting, 
 

Marilyn 

 


